August 11, 2006

Open Letter of Recommendation for Jared Vanscoder

To Whom It May Concern:

Please allow me to submit this letter of recommendation on behalf of Jared
Vanscoder in support of his pursuit of future employment.

During Jared’s Summer Internship here at T W Design, | have personally witnessed
the commitment he has made to not only the daily responsibilities and obligations of
his role as an employee of T W Design, but to the career goals he has established
for himself, proving to be extremely competent and creative in each project
opportunity he has been presented with. In these first steps of his T W career, he
has been dedicated to the process and philosophy that guides our efforts on a daily
basis in our pursuit of success. He has confidently managed not only routine
assignments and workloads, but made a positive contribution to the many
challenges and schedule demands of our industry. He has displayed a thorough
understanding of Auto Cad and computer skills in general, made great strides in
understanding and implementing designs for processes that he was un-initiated to
prior to this internship, and has applied his many skill-sets to improve the workplace
experience for our entire employee community. His positive work ethic and
congenial attitude are well respected by all.

It has been a pleasure to work with Jared, and have high hopes that our working
relationship will have the opportunity to travel parallel paths in the future. As Jared
seeks new career opportunities in the future, | am confident that he will be capable
of directing the same kind of energy and positive effort into whatever work
environment he pursues.

Please do not hesitate to contact me personally to discuss Jared’s experience,
qualifications, or preparedness to pursue a position with your organization.

Sincerely,

Roger A. Farkash

Creative Director
T W Design
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